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Subject: Lori Buchanan Support

Honorable Senator Malama Solomon,

I support the Seating of Lori Buchanan on the Legacy Lands Conservation Commission. | have worked with her while
she served as the temporary BIISC manager until a permanent replacement was hired. She stepped in and to charge and
led the Deer eradication effort with great enthusiasm and skill. She knows the people of Hawaii and will look out for us
and what is important to us . Lori has my full support and | hope she will have yours as well. Thank you for your time and
consideration.

Aloha,

John R. Replogle
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